
 

MARKET MEMO 
 

DATE: 18 March 2020 

TO: Market Users 

FROM: 
Angelo Demasi 

Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 

Dear valued Tenant 

 

Today the Prime Minister’s office announced that the National Security Committee has declared a Bio-

Security Emergency for the nation with regard to COVID-19.  

 

I would like to assure all Market Patrons that the Market has been declared as an “Essential Service” and 

will continue to operate with tight protocols in place and these will continue to evolve. 

 

Further to previous communication,  please find attached important information on COVID19.  A 

“Frequently Asked Questions” document is also attached to assist you and your employees.  

 

It is imperative we all work together during this time to ensure our site facility and hygiene practices are 

maintained to the highest level. 

 

SAPML have increased site sanitisation in common, office and toilet areas and as mentioned, we have 

implemented our Business Continuity COVID19 Plan.  Our cleaning contractors are now on standby if 

there is an outbreak and clean, under special protocols, all common areas. 

 

If there is an outbreak, every Tenant will be responsible for conducting a special clean inside their own 

tenancy.  It is imperative to understand that if this is not carried out, you will be prevented from trading 

as directed by Government Authorities.  If you do not have the appropriate licenced cleaners to perform 

this requirement and in the event there is an outbreak, please contact our Cleaner Mario Carbone, 

Operations Manager, Facilities First Australia on 0450 290 461 who may be able to assist.  

 

ALL TENANTS should pass this communication on to their cleaning contractor. 

 

SAPML will continue to keep you informed. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angelo Demasi 

Chief Executive Officer  


